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THS MIGHTY VIKING BAND

BAND BOOSTER MEETING MINUTES

October 28, 2014
I.  Todd Peak called the meeting to order.  Brenda Chappell read the minutes from the last meeting on 9/23/14.  Cindy Phipps approved the minutes and Martha Moore seconded. 

II
     Old Business
A.   Committee Reports 

a  1st VP- MITC (Julie Harlan).  MITC was a success.  The judges were pleased with their hospitality and we will need to do the same thing next year.  Some negative comments were that people had to walk too far and Kathy Lippo took too much of the alley.  We need more money from sponsors and donations for next year.  How can we make more money? Julie is working on 3 year corporate sponsorships.  Farm Bureau is interested in sponsorship but we need to talk to them ASAP before they do their budgets.  We discussed putting up banners for our band sponsors.

b.  1st VP Fundraising (Kristina Willis). Fruit delivery will be the week of12/8/14 to 12/12/14.    

c.  2nd VP Viking Hall (Leslie Hoffman).   Thank you to all volley ball volunteers.  

d.  2nd VP Volunteer Coordinator (Taisa Duncan).  We had lots of good volunteers and student workers.  We had 33 Vance parents volunteer for MITC.  They even worked after their shifts. Parents donated all drinks and food for marching season and Pit was well covered.   

e.  Financial Treasurer (Lynette Thomas).   MITC report will take 4-6 weeks to complete.  There are a lot of bills to pay including buses for games and competitions. We still have outstanding band fees.

f.  Charms Coordinator (Kena Kappleman).   No report.

g.  Corresponding Secretary (Brenda Chappell).  No report

h.  House and Grounds Coordinator (David Vencill).   No report.

Reports approved by Julie Harlan and seconded by Leslie Hoffman.

New Business

We will have a MITC wrap up next week.  

Band pictures are on Friday.

We want to have a cleaning party after the Veterans Day parade for students and parents.  It should only take about 2 hours and there will be snacks.

We will probably not be hosting a Winter Competition this year because we cannot find a date that works with Viking Hall and fits into their schedule.

We will be selling DVD’s from MITC.  It is a 2 disc set with a formal picture of the band.  All bands are on the disc.  The cost is $40 for DVD and $50 for Blueray.   Most of the profits will be donated back to the band.

We may do a Santa Pal this year so watch for more information.  It was suggested having a Christmas party after the Christmas Parade and having a wrapping party.  

Mr. Semones said we had a fantastic season and he is proud of all the kids.  They did not slack off after fall break and showed improvement from the Heritage Classic to the Science Hill Competition. We were a sweepstakes winner last year and hope to be again this year. 

Mr. Semones has several new things planned for the spring.  One new item will be starting a Dixie Land Band. 

We will be sending small ensembles to play with the bell ringers for the Salvation Army this year.   

 We will be going to the Virginia Duff Arts Festival again

Our Spring Trip will be planned once all the fruit sales are counted.

Todd thanked Mr. Semones for the extra work he put in this year.  Especially with helping out with the drums and colorguard when we did not have an instructor.

Meeting adjourned by President Todd Peak at 7:43 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Brenda Chappell, Secretary

